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Purpose of the Report 
 
1. To provide an update on the latest position with the non-emergency patient transport service.   
 

Information  
 
2. The contract for the Non-Emergency Patient Transport Service (NEPTS) was awarded to a 

new provider, ERS Medical Ltd. in December 2019.  
 

3. An update from the commissioners on the latest position is attached as an appendix to this 
report. 

 
4. Senior representatives of Nottingham and Nottinghamshire Clinical Commissioning Group and 

the provider will attend the Health Scrutiny Committee to brief Members and answer questions. 
 

5. Members are requested to consider and comment on the information provided and schedule 
further consideration, as necessary. 
 

 
 

RECOMMENDATION 
 
 That the Health Scrutiny Committee: 
 
1) Consider and comment on the information provided. 

 
2) Schedules further consideration. 

 
 

 
Councillor Keith Girling 
Chairman of Health Scrutiny Committee 
 
For any enquiries about this report please contact: Martin Gately – 0115 977 2826 
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